
 
 

 

 
 

 

Trigger Spray Packaging Update - from 18th May 2020 
 
 

As you'll be aware by now, the supply chain for packaging has been severely 
impacted by the Coronavirus pandemic. This is mainly as a result of the lockdown in 

China, coupled with an enormous uplift in demand for hygiene products.  
 

Due to this situation, the supply of spray heads is unable to meet the current 
demand for trigger spray sanitisers. On May 5th we sent out the important message 
asking you to reuse your spray heads and utilise the 5L refill or concentrates to refill 

your spray bottles. 
 
 

Where possible, please utilise your 5L products to refill your spray bottles and reuse 
your spray heads as many times as you can. All of our 750ml lines are available as 
either a refill or as a concentrate in 5L to dilute into a RTU spray bottle. Doing this 

will not only preserve the stock of spray heads, but also has environmental benefits 
and significant cost savings per litre. 

 
 

We are now in a position where there are not enough trigger spray heads available 
to put one on every bottle, therefore from May 18th customers will receive their 

stock with 6 standard caps on the bottles and 2 trigger heads in the box.  
 

The  caps will be a flip top with the ability to pour the product out if you don't have 
access to a trigger spray head, as detailed in the below video.  

 
 

We apologise for this temporary inconvenience.  
 
 


